
 

Science 

This half term, the children will 

be looking at electricity in our 

Science topic. We will think 

about the differences between 

mains and battery powered 

electricity, create working 

circuits with switches and 

investigate different insulators 

and conductors as well as 

understanding the everyday 

purposes of insulators and 

conductors. 

 

R.E 

 

English 

 

Maths 
This half term, the children will 

be focusing on time before 

moving on to statistics. 

During the time topic, children 

will be becoming for confident 

with telling the time to 5 minute 

intervals and beyond on an 

analogue clock before looking at 

digital times on the 12 and 24 

hour clock and converting times. 

The children will then be 

gathering and presenting data in 

the statistics topic and 

interpreting data presented to 

them in different ways in charts 

and graphs. 

D&T 

This half term, the children will 

be continuing with their textiles 

work from last half term, 

completing their hats designs and 

decorating them. 

 

Year 4 

 

Curriculum Map 

 

Spring 2 

Art 

 

Well Being Days 

Our Well Being days will be 

every Thursday. Please remember 

that your children will need to 

wear their school PE kit (a plain 

t-shirt in their house colour and 

navy shorts or joggers) and 

appropriate footwear each week 

on this day. 

 

Reading 

It is your child’s responsibility to 

change their reading books when 

they have been completed. They 

will be able to use the class 

library, school library and the 

reading scheme books for this. 

 

PSHE 

This half term the children will 

be looking at the topic of 

‘Healthy Me’ where they will 

begin by looking at different 

groups and friendships they 

belong to before moving onto 

looking at things that impact on 

good health as well as mental 

health and well-being. 

 

End of the Day Arrangements 

Year 4 will be dismissed by their 

teachers from the playground by 

the friendship bench. Please wait 

in this area on the playground and 

not by the doors for your chid so 

that we can ensure safe handover 

at this busy time of the day. 

 

Homework 

This year we will be having a 

focus on spellings and times 

tables. Therefore, your child’s 

homework each week, set on a 

Thursday, will be learning a 

specific times table and a 

selection of spelling from the 

Year 3 /4 expected spelling list. 

These will be tested on the 

Thursday and Friday of the 

following week. As always, don’t 

forget to access Spelling Shed 

and PiXL. 

 

Water Bottles 

Please make sure that your child 

has a water bottle in school each 

and every day.  

 

 


